From: Maryke Voze! | EEEEEE

Sent: 16 January 2020 09:50
To: Planning
Subject: Ref 2020/0048/T

Hi David,

I've just read about the proposed felling of 2 beautiful healthy trees from the back gardens of
number 15.

I'm am totally opposed to this as the trees are an important contribution to the environment and
the help of cleaning up polluted air from the busy Finchley road which runs closely behind the
gardens

If subsidence has been noted surely a 25% felling would suffice.
It seems according to some comments on the site that Mourne house does not suffer subsidence
and it’s only a small added in extension the has 2 cracks.

Besides wouldn’t the oak tree have a preservation order on it.

| seem to remember from my old house in BP , where | had a beautiful huge tree that | could keep it
trimmed By 25% in order to protect surrounding buildings. Which | did every 2 or 3 years.

1 oppose to this felling, as these trees contribute to the beauty of what Maresfield Gardens is to
residents and visitors alike.

Many thanks
MARIJKE DuBois




